
 
 
From: 9-ANM-Phoenix-Metroplex-Project@faa.gov [mailto:9-ANM-Phoenix-Metroplex-Project@faa.gov]  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 10:34 AM 
To: Maria Gonzalez; Tony Bianchi 
Subject: RE: Response to 3/27/15 NOI_Phoenix Metroplex Project - Gonzalez & POC: Bianchi 
 
Good day Ms. Gonzalez, 
Thank you for forwarding the response on behalf of Ms. Jane Morris, Executive Director, Phoenix-Mesa 
Gateway Airport Authority.  I have noted receipt of the comments, and requests.  At this time, the FAA is 
in the early stages of gathering information in support of completing the Draft Environmental 
Assessment.  
  
The FAA’s primary mission is to promote the safe and efficient use of the nation’s airspace.  The Phoenix Metroplex 
Project will further this mission by improving the efficient use of navigable airspace through the implementation of 
optimized flight procedures serving major airports in the Phoenix metropolitan region.  The Phoenix Metroplex 
Project does not seek to implement procedures which may result in  significant noise or other environmental 
impacts.  Please be assured that the potential for any noise impacts resulting from implementation of the Phoenix 
Metroplex project will be fully evaluated and disclosed as part of the environmental process.  
  
Please refer to the Phoenix Metroplex Project EA website for updates and information as it is made 
available. The URL is: http://metroplexenvironmental.com/. 
 
If you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you, 
 
Marina Landis 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Operations Support Group 
1601 Lind Avenue SW 
Renton, WA  98057 
email:  9-ANM-Phoenix-Metroplex_Project@faa.gov 
website:  www.metroplexenvironmental.com 

 
From: Maria Gonzalez [MGonzalez@phxmesagateway.org] 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 4:34 PM 
To: 9-ANM-Phoenix-Metroplex-Project (FAA) 
Cc: Mayor Barney; Cou. Thelda Williams; Mayor Lewis; Mayor Giles; Mayor Insalaco; Lt. Governor Monica 
L. Antone; Tony Bianchi 
Subject: Response to 3/27/15 Notice of Intent_Phoenix Metroplex Project 

Ms. Marina Landis, 
  
Attached is a copy of Phoenix-Mesa Gateway Airport Authority’s formal response to the FAA’s Notice of Intent dated 
March 27, 2015; original is forthcoming via USPS.  
  
Regards, 
Maria E. Gonzalez 
Clerk to the Board of Directors 
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